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In the fall semester the Honors Program Committee reviewed the annual report compiled 

by the director over the summer. The committee also reviewed students recommended for 

probation or removal from the Honors Program according to the policy. Additionally, the 

committee discussed the strategic plan for the Honors Program and discussed curricular 

reform.  In the spring semester the committee chose the recipient of the Whall Award for 

excellence in writing based on papers written by Freshman honors students. The 

committee continued the discussion of curricular reform in the Honors Program. Finally, 

the committee discussed the transition of the Honors Program to an Honors College. The 

committee unanimously voted to move forward on accepting the Honors College 

proposal.  


